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Kennesaw State University 
OPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY FALL 2017 

Tentative Schedule 
 
 

 
Monday, August 7 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 New Faculty Orientation – Full-Time, Limited Term and Part-Time 
 KSU Center, Room 400 
 Dr. Michele DiPietro, Executive Director, CETL* 
 Dr. Esther Jordan, Associate Director for Faculty Support, CETL 
 
 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 President’s Reception for New Faculty (by invitation only) 
 KSU Center – Fountain Area 
     
Tuesday, August 8 7:45 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 EPP Meeting** 
 Social Sciences Building, Room 1021 
 Dr. Arlinda Eaton, Dean, Bagwell College of Education 
 
 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 New Faculty Orientation – Full Time Faculty 
 KSU Center, Room 300 
 Dr. Michele DiPietro, Executive Director, CETL 
 Dr. Esther Jordan, Associate Director for Faculty Support, CETL 
   
 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 Tenure and Promotion Reviewer Workshop 
 Prillaman Auditorium, Room 1000 
 Dr. Ron Matson, Associate VP for Faculty  
 Ms. Lynn Lamanac, Director of Faculty and Academic Services 
 
 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 Curriculum Committee Training 
 Prillaman Hall, Room 1105 
 Dr. Valerie Whittlesey, Associate VP for Curriculum 
 Dr. Mike Dishman, Dean, Graduate College & Associate VP  
    for Research Policies and Compliance 
  
 
 
 
 
*CETL-Center for Excellence in Teaching and Learning 
** EPP-Educator Preparation Provider 
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Wednesday, August 9      College/Department Meetings 
 
Thursday, August 10        8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
                                          Campus Community Breakfast 
                                          Convocation Center 
                            
 9:45 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  
 Faculty and Staff Awards Ceremony 
 President Sam Olens 
  
 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 General Education Retreat 
 Prillaman Hall, Room 1103 
 Dr. Valerie Whittlesey, Associate VP for Curriculum 
 Dr. Sarah Holliday, Interim Director of General Education 
  
Friday, August 11 College/Department Meetings 
 
Monday, August 14 First Day of Classes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kennesaw State University is grateful to the Kennesaw State University Foundation for their financial support in providing food and beverages 
during KSU’s opening activities.   
 


